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2015 SUPER SENIOR CHEERLEADING SQUADS


Congratulations!!!!





On behalf of the Chesterfield Cheerleading League and the entire coaching staff we would like to welcome all cheerleaders and their parents to the 2015 Super Senior Squad.  The Super Senior Bowl is played immediately following the Super Bowl game and is comprised of the most talented Association players in the county.  This year you have been selected to represent your Association as you cheer on the “ North” team at the Bowl game.   The honor of cheering for this game cannot be summed up in just one or two paragraphs.  Simply stated – it is the highest honor awarded to a cheerleader at this level!





Our practices will be conducted towards more of a Middle School cheerleading practice and will be intense.  Our squad will of cheerleaders from different Associations.  We will only have two weeks to prepare for the game therefore once the commitment is made to participate, you must attend all practices.  Our practices will be on _____________ from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. at Midlothian Middle Auxiliary gym.  The game will be played on Saturday, December 5, at the old Clover Hill High School in the afternoon approximately 1:00 p.m.  We understand that situations may arise where you may need to be absent from practice and we will work with parents as best we can.  Any absences should be cleared by the coaches.   





The best way to reach me is through e-mail at _____________________  Please direct any questions, concerns, volunteer capacities, etc. to this email as well.  We want to make this a rich and fulfilling experience for our young ladies and we ask for parent participation as far as a team mom and any other needs that may arise.  Once again welcome and we look forward to a time of growth and challenge for these wonderful athletes.





Sincerely,





[Your Name]


__________ Athletic Association Director  











